
 

 

 

 

 

Following the governor pay and review committee meeting in October 2024, the 
following statement is correct as at December 2024. 

The number of employees who have a gross annual salary at £100,000 or more. 

Amount Year Year Year 
 2022 2023 2024 
£100,000 - £110,000 1   
£110,000 - £120,000  1  
£120,000 - £130,000   1 

 


